
 
REQUEST TO PREVENT DISCLOSURE 

OF DIRECTORY INFORMATION 
       The items listed under Directory Information may be 

released in accordance with the Family Education Rights 

and Privacy Act (FERPA). Under the provisions of 

FERPA, you have the right to withhold the disclosure of 

Directory Information. Please consider carefully the 

consequences of any decision to withhold Directory 

Information. Should you decide to inform this institution 

not to release Directory Information, any further request 

for such information from non-institutional persons or 

organizations will be refused. For example, the University 

would be unable to verify degree, major, enrollment for 


